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To: medboardconsultation

Subject: Public consultation on good medical practice
Date: Wednesday, 15 August 2018 9:46:34 AM
Dear Sir/Madam,

How can AHPRA judge the very subjective concept of ‘community trust’? And can
AHPRA ensure the small committee of its judges will not be influenced subjectively by
pressure groups. Therefore I am against this change that 1s to govern comments doctors
can make.

The proposed change is tantamount to taking away the doctors’ freedom of speech.
Yours sincerely,

Robert Osmak






